## **Licensing Services - Consultation**

From:

To: <le>services@tmbc.gov.uk>

**Date:** 12/02/2013 11:49 **Subject:** Consultation

## Dear Sir/Madame

As a taxi driver working off of the Taxi Rank at Waterloo road in Tonbridge, I have recently purchased a 2nd hand car with the aid of a four year bank loan which I am now using as my Licensed Hackney Carriage. Reading through the age limit in the consultation papers my car being on a 2005 plate would not last the duration of my loan payments and this is a big cause of concern to me as I have now made the commitment to the bank, will there be any lee way granted on this proposal

Regards Stuart Luck Plate no 104